Meadow View Elementary

SBDM Minutes

September 28, 2016
1. Opening Business: Mrs. Hurt called the meeting to order at 4:00 pm. 

Members present: Mrs. Hurt, Mrs. Brown, Mrs. Hager, Mrs. Quillin and Mrs. Hester.
Guest Present: Mrs.Tones
     Agenda Approval:                              
 Mrs. Quillin made a motion to approve the agenda.
        Mrs. Hager seconded the motion.

        Consensus

   Minutes Approval:

Mrs. Quillin made a motion to approve the last minutes with corrections.
       Mrs. Hager seconded the motion.

        Consensus

   Good News Report: 
       The PLC’s are brainstorming ways to hold the K-Prep celebration.

The first grade family night was held on September 29 from 5:30 to 6:30.  Refreshments and child care were provided.


Mrs. Whitt and Mrs. Childress have been approved for grants.  More details will follow.


We are looking at a program to offer free Kindles based on AR points.


The Wulfe Brothers performance was a success and was expressly for the teachers.


K-Preppers will bein sonn.


The next Trojan Traits party will be after Fall break.
  Public Comment: None at this time.
2.  Student Achievement: 
Test scores are still embargoes. 
           3.  Budget Report: 
Mrs. Hurt shared that the Central Office had sent us a Budget Report printout.  It was reviewed and discussed.
                  Mrs. Quillin made a motion to approve the budget report.
                  Mrs. Hager seconded.

                  Consensus  
           4.  Committee Report


            Mrs. Tones reported for the Climate and Culture Committee.  She stated that the staff survey reflected the staff wanted a canvas party and a Christmas party.  The committee will host monthly pot lucks, the first being on September 29.  The committee will also help with the Care Caravan project.
 5.   Bylaws/Policy Review

Mrs. Quillin presented the proposed writing plan and policy.  A first reading was conducted for both.
   6.  Old Business:  
             Mrs. Hurt shared that she had posted a fifth grade position and that interviews were to be held on September 30.
          7.  New Business: 
  Mrs. Hurt and Mrs. Quillin shared that the 4th grade family night will be held on October 27 from 5:30 to 7.  All four content areas will be addressed during the four family nights that 4th grade will hold.  The first will be Reading based and will include Make and Take activities.  Math will be addressed in November.  Writing and Social Studies will be addressed in January, and Science will be addressed in the Spring.
          8. Upcoming Deadline/Next Meeting Date:   
                    The deadline for Gap and Safety is October 1, but this has already been completed.
                    The next SBDM meeting will be October 26, 2016.
               Adjournment: Mrs. Quillin moved that the meeting be adjourned.
                                 Mrs. Hager seconded. Consensus
                                 The meeting was adjourned at 4:26 pm.

